
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Circular 18-156/E05 

24th April, 2019 

Circular on “Getting out of the book” Noah's Ark STEM Experience Programme 

 

Dear P.4 parents, 

 
  To enhance students' learning experience and deepen their understanding in science in life 
outside the classroom, our school will arrange an activity to let students know more about STEM. 
Details are as follows: 
 

Date 29th April, 2019 (Monday) 

Departure Time 13:00 

Arrival Time Around 15:00 

Venue Noah’s Ark Hong Kong 

Participant P.4 students 

Dressing School Sports Uniform 

Transportation Coach between school and Noah’s Ark Hong Kong (paid by school) 

Fee Free of charge 

Note 
Students will have lessons according to the timetable before and after the 
activity. 

 
  For any enquiries, please contact Miss Leung Hei Tung.  

 
 

                 Yours faithfully, 

 

 Chow Kim Ho 
Principal 

 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
- 

 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular 18-156/E05 <Please return it to Miss Leung via class teachers> 

Circular on “Getting out of the book” Noah's Ark STEM Experience Programme 

 
Dear Principal,  
 
  I have acknowledged that my son or daughter will participate in the “Getting out of the book” 

Noah's Ark STEM Experience Programme. 

 

Opinion: 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Student’s Name:  Parent’s Signature:  

Class:  Date:   


